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MichaelJPatterson
6 GuyCourt
WANTIRNA 3152

1l~June,2004

Mr. ChrisPearce,
MemberforAston,
FederalParliamentof Australia, Si

ParliamentHouse,
Canberra,ACT 2600

DearMr. Pearce,

RE: PROPOSEDBANKRUPTCY LAW CHANGES
(REMOVAL OF ASSETPROTECTION RULES)

I am writing to expressmy concernsin relationto the proposedchangesto the Bankruptcy
Laws.

I understandthat the Governmenthas an issuewith certainindividuals who do not lodge
IncomeTax Returns,avoidtax andthenbecomebankrupt.I think it maybe more appropriate
to increasethe penaltiesfor tax avoidanceandnon lodgementof Tax Returnsratherthan
usingtheproposedchangesto BankruptcyLaws.

The reasonI say this is that the proposedchangeswill havesevere implications on many
businessesthroughoutAustralia.As theproposedlegislationis totally retrospectivebusiness
ownerswill not be able to protectpersonalandfamily assetsfrom businessrelatedpersonal
liability. It is my understandingof the changesthat family homesthat havebeenownedby a
spousefor manyyearswill now be targetedas assetsof the Bankrupt! I considerthis to be
totally unfair andan enormousdisincentiveto ventureinto businesswhenassetspreviously
acquiredandownedbyyour spousewill be atrisk.

Would you pleaseaddressmy concerns with your colleaguesincluding the House of
RepresentativesStanding Committeeon Legal and ConstitutionalAffairs. The proposed
changesneedamendingto arriveatafairerresult for all businessowners.

I wouldappreciateyourcommentson theproposedchanges.

Yourssincerely,

MichaelPatterson.


